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18 January 1955

Mr. Henry E. Iengen

e PL 86-36/50 USC 3605

Dear Nr. lsngen:

I have been tordy in veplying to your letter of 8 Decexber
J95% dbut 1t took s while 4o get an answer to the question you
raised about the availebility of M-9h devices. From the highest
source I got an ansver recently Yo the effect that there mre
none in the storage depots any lomger and therefore none will
e avallsble for sale ds surplus yroperty. My source said he
thought that while they might have been put on sale some yoars
ago the greatast quantity wes probebly diaposed of as Junk
aluminun. I regret zy inability to help you scquire one of
shege obselete devices.

Thank you for the pleture of your pioteble Flayfair MNatrix,
This rxesexbles in a wvay certain puzzles which you buy for chiidren
sud grown-ups in the way of mtrices with moveable blocks.

With regaxrd to the addendum to the Pos article, just as soom
as I get somsthing iu writing which will tell me that the Bignal
Corps Palletins no longer have any classificatiom, I will know
what to do. I tave been trying to get a statement in writing
ut thus far without success.

With best regards, X an,
‘ Sincerely yowrs;

WILLIAY ¥, FRIEDHAK
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